
 This week we 

have moved on to the 

numbers.  (That 

means we only have 11 

more weeks of 

school?!?!?!) 

 This past week 

we began our science 

unit on Caterpillar 

Metamorphosis.  We 

are having so much 

fun observing our cat-

erpillars– we can’t 

wait for them to turn 

from caterpillars to 

cocoons to butter-

flies.  The kids LOVE 

this unit! 

 We have been 

talking all about the 

Easter story.  The 

students have LOTS 

of questions.  Please 

take the time to talk 

to your children about 

this miraculous story.   

 Please remem-

ber to keep praying 

with your child for 

their prayer partner. 

 I am sorry I 

had to miss the par-

ty on Friday.  I can 

bet it was AWE-

SOME! 

 Enjoy the 

beautiful weather 

this weekend!   I hope 

everyone’s allergies 

are better than the 

DelPiero Family’s  

have been! 

 Your child brought 

home a cardboard box and 

letter telling you about 

our Lenten Service pro-

ject “Pennies for Pa-

tients”.  Please help your 

child to earn some pennies 

to put in their box.  The 

money collected goes to 

help children, especially 

local children, fighting 

Leukemia.   

 Please find some 

small jobs around the 

house for your kiddo to do 

so that they can earn the 

pennies!  
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Classroom Wish List 

 Precut foil 

sheets 

$5.00 for Talent 

Show Costumes 

(see the note 

that I sent home 

this week) 


